
Dear Parent(s), 

 

We need your help to keep the school and your children safe. EVERY child’s 

safety is important to us. It remains our highest priority to ensure that students exit 

cars in a safe and organized way. We ask everyone to correctly follow our morning 

drop-off procedure. Failure to do so creates chaos, frustration and unsafe 

conditions.  

 Students should be dropped off in front of the playground. 

 Please note that buses drop students off in front of the school. 

 Please DO NOT make a U-Turn on Peters Place after dropping your child 

off as this creates a dangerous situation. Note that Peters Place is a one way 

street between 7:30AM and 8AM. 

 Please do not leave your car parked in front of the school. 

 Please make sure your car is in PARK and do not pull away from the curb 

until you are sure that your child is a safe distance from your car. 

 Please do not drop your child off in the middle of the street.  Cars MUST 

pull up to the curb.   

 Please use crosswalks to cross streets. 

 If dropping your child off across the street please make sure your child 

crosses at the crosswalk. 

Your continued support in making Saint James School a safe environment for all is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. JoAnn Giordano 

Principal 

 

 


